Thank you for your comment, Ken Cox.
The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is SolarS50353.
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Comment Submitted:
I am not happy with the continued land closures in southern Nevada. Eldorado Valley was recently closed. There is a solar energy

plant in that area. Why can't the new plat also be built in that area? There is plenty of room and the land is already closed. Please
leave our land as it is, open to the public. Thank you for your time.



